
 

 

 
 

 

 

Honoring the recommendations of social 

distancing, we have made the difficult choice to 

close the "Inspire School of Dance" physical 

building, for what is hopefully going to be a very 

short time. 

 
In the meantime, we are proposing new ways to 

keep the spirit of Inspire community strong and 

active. A schedule of live options has been sent to 

your email with details. We look forward to your 

participation! 

 

Thank You, 

Your Inspire Staff 


